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We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 
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This Sunday is the Feast of the Holy Trinity, we know that God loved the world so much that he sent his only Son, Jesus, into the world so that we 

might have eternal life. God loves the world - all the people, plants, animals, birds, earth and everything else in it very, very much. And God wants us 

to love the world too.  

We are called to show our love for the world and for all the people who live in it, for all the birds, flowers, trees and animals, for everything that 

God has created. I know that the children of Holy Family school are keen activists and are keen to make a difference – this is something we will 

continue to encourage over the coming years through our curriculum. 

The staff of Holy Family school are very much looking forward to the time when we can safely open our school more widely and welcome the children 

back.  We will be in touch with parents via our school website once we have further information for you. 

 

 

As we approach the end of this school year we say goodbye and good luck to Miss Davies who currently works in our Year Two class.  She 

has been a much loved teacher at Holy Family school for twenty-three years and has worked so hard over the years for the benefit of 

many children and families in the community. We wish her every happiness as she embarks on the next stage in her career.  She will 

always be considered part of the Holy Family family. 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=hLtT4bCv&id=4E9D4460D5BB62464D4689F7C09D173094732EAE&thid=OIP.hLtT4bCvMGNVj6fRq6UKuwHaFj&mediaurl=https://images.sharefaith.com/images/3/1210705601538_150/slide-02.jpg&exph=1200&expw=1600&q=the+trinity&simid=608041638079958720&ck=5E2AE764F60D3032D0E73323906B0E81&selectedIndex=12&adlt=strict&qpvt=the+trinity


 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Howdy Folks! 

Well I really am missing you all now!  I’m sure you are missing all of your friends and teachers too – don’t worry just keep being really good for your parents and keep up 

with the homework.  My human mum keeps saying how important it is for children to know their times tables and to read every day and how she will be delighted if 

children have continued to work every day.  She’s even taught me how to count – by lifting up each paw (I hope you are impressed)!  I’m just having a little snooze in the 

photo. 

Take care everyone – woof woof woof woof woof 

Elsie April Westray 

 

 

The Corpus Christi devotions and internal procession will be broadcast live at 2.00pm on Sunday 14th June, 2020 from St. Walburge’s Church via you tube and 

on facebook, as follows -  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCgP4DoEoo8bXwB8mcIGvwFg or by searching for St. Walburge’s You Tube Channel. 

https://www.facebook.com/icksp.preston/(you do not need a Facebook account) 

The Church will be closed and unfortunately this year no one will be able to attend the procession in person. 

Coronavirus 

Do not leave home if you or someone you live with has any of the following: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough 

 a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste 

Check the NHS website if you have symptoms 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCgP4DoEoo8bXwB8mcIGvwFg
https://www.facebook.com/icksp.preston/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/check-if-you-have-coronavirus-symptoms/

